
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 24, 2018 

 

To the Honorable Common Council 

of the City of Milwaukee 

 

Dear Council Members, 

I am pleased to appoint John Swan to the Resident Preference Program Monitoring Committee as 

a local labor representative to fill a vacancy. 

This appointment is made under the authority of Section 320-30-3, Milwaukee Code of 

Ordinances. The term will commence upon taking of the oath of office. 

In Service,    

 

Ashanti Hamilton                                                     

1st District Alderman                                   

President of the City of Milwaukee Common Council  


